
Representative to the United Reformed Church General Assembly, 12-15 July 2024 
 
 
The United Reformed Church (URC) has invited the Church of England to send a representative to its 
2024 General Assembly, which will meet from Friday 12 July to Monday 15 July at The Hayes 
Christian Conference Centre, Swanwick, Derbyshire.  The General Assembly meets annually to 
celebrate, discuss, worship and make decisions about the life and work of the URC.  It is the Church’s 
highest decision-making body.  The Church of England representative will be invited to participate as 
a voting member of the Assembly, playing a full part in its deliberations.  This is an annual invitation, 
but it is usual for the Church of England to send a different representative every year.  
 
The URC will cover the cost of travel and accommodation for the duration of the General Assembly.   
 
 


